MONTHLY MEMBERSHIP MESSAGE, NOV 2022
YES, IT IS THAT TIME OF THE YEAR, AGAIN!  HOLIDAY GIFT GIVING SEASON!!!  NOW BEFORE YOU START MOANING, LET’S LOOK AT WHAT IS SOOOOO WONDERFUL, PERHAPS A BIT DIFFERENT, PERFECT SIZE AND COLOR NO MATTER THE AGE, AND FABULOUS FOR THE HEALTH AND WELL BEING OF ALL PEOPLES AND OUR ENVIRONMENT…
  A GIFT MEMBERSHIP TO YOUR GARDEN CLUB!
IMAGINE CREATING AN “ENVIRONMENTAL BASKET” FILLED WITH A CLUB MEMBERSHIP, PERHAPS A NATIVE PLANT, GARDENING GLOVES, TROWEL, AND SEED PACKETS…..OR….SIMPLY A CARD WELCOMING THE RECIPIENT INTO YOUR GARDEN CLUB!   MEMBERSHIP, MEMBERSHIP, MEMBERSHIP IS WHAT LEARNING AND GROWING IS ALL ABOUT!  THE MORE WE CAN SHARE OUR CLUB, THE MORE IDEAS GENERATED.  THE MORE VALUE YOUR MEMBERS ARE RECEIVING!
SO, FOR THIS HOLIDAY SEASON, ENCOURAGE ALL YOUR PRESENT CLUB MEMBERS TO PRESENT THE WONDERFUL GIFT OF GARDEN CLUB MEMBERSHIP TO FAMILY MEMBERS, FRIENDS, NEIGHBORS, WORSHIP ASSOCIATES, EVEN THEIR DELIVERY FOLKS, AND OUR YOUTH.  
SHARE THE GOOD NEWS OF:
“F.F.G.C. and Me, Saving our Environment together!”

THEN APPLY FOR THE NELL COE AWARD, #61, DUE FEBRUARY, ‘23
SHARING THE JOY OF GARDEN CLUB, 2 X 2 IN 2022
Jane Nendick, FFGC Membership Retention Chair
